Dear Parents/Guardians & Staff,

Please be advised that tomorrow, Friday, June 9th, we will resume normal operating procedures and have a full day of school. Following my conversation with our local health officer, the district's HVAC units will be turned back on tomorrow morning due to the improvement seen today and anticipated continued improvement of the outside air quality. Out of precaution and due to the strenuous nature involved with recess/physical education class, both will be indoors tomorrow. Any changes to this procedure will be communicated to you. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the administration and staff for their efforts during this time, as well as the support of the community.

Dr. Cap